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A Therapist's Guide to EMDR: Tools and Techniques for
Successful Treatment
Positive psychology - essentially the scientific study of the
strengths that enable individuals and communities to thrive - is a
relatively new discipline that has experienced substantial growth in
the last 5-10 years. Research suggests that the principles and
theories from this area of study are highly relevant to the practice
of counseling and psychotherapy, and positive psychology presents
clinicians and patients with a much needed balance to the more
traditional focus on pathology and the disease model of mental health.
This book provides a comprehensive introduction to the best-researched
positive psychological interventions. It emphasizes clinical
application, providing a detailed view of how the research can be
applied to patients. Covering the broaden-and-build theory, strengthsbased therapy, mentoring modalities and more, the volume will provide
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numerous assessment tools, exercises and worksheets for use throughout
the counseling and psychotherapy process. - Summarizes the
applications of research from positive psychology to the practice of
counseling and psychotherapy - Provides clinician a variety of
assessments, worksheets, handouts, and take home and in-session
exercises to utilize in the process of conducting therapy from a
positive psychological perspective - Provides general treatment
planning guidelines for the appropriate use of such assessments,
worksheets, handouts, and exercises - Bibliography of positive
psychology references to compliment the information provided in this
book

A Therapist's Guide to Understanding Common Medical
Conditions
Unique ready reference for all complementary medicine, massage therapy
and manual therapy practitioners and students alerting them to ‘red
flag’ symptoms which should be referred for Western medical
investigation or emergency medical treatment. When can a patient be
safely reassured and when do they need further investigation or
treatment? ‘Red flags’ are clinical signs that suggest a patient needs
prompt investigation and treatment for a potentially dangerous
situation. Therapists increasingly find themselves working alongside
conventionally trained doctors and nurses and it is vital for them to
understand conventional medical diagnoses, symptoms and treatments
and, crucially, to recognise warning signs of serious disease. This is
essential in order to be a safe practitioner. Clare Stephenson’s The
Complementary Therapist’s Guide to Red Flags and Referrals meets this
need by providing an easily accessible reference to ‘red flag’
symptoms, designed especially for therapists. It offers guidance on
how best to respond to those symptoms and signs of disease which can
be readily discerned through routine history taking and basic
examination of the body. The guidance is in language which is
accessible to therapists, and clear advice is offered on when to refer
patients to conventional medicine practitioners and how to communicate
with doctors when making a referral. Clinical syndromes which merit
rapid response are summarised for ease of reference.

Therapist's Guide to Evidence-Based Relapse Prevention
This therapist guide is designed to give mental health professionals
the necessary tools to assess and treat a broad range of mood
disorders, particularly depression. Based on the principles of
cognitive-behavioral therapy, the Taming the BEAST (TTB) program helps
patients develop a set of coping strategies and skills to proactively
manage their depressed mood.Using the acronym BEAST, treatment modules
address biology, emotions, activity, situations, and thoughts. Each
module comes complete with step-by-step instructions for delivering
treatment including outlines and lists of materials needed. In-session
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exercises as well as home assignments help motivate the patient and
allow for the monitoring of progress.Written by experts in the field,
this guide comes complete with chapters on assessment, socialization,
and termination. The TTB program offers both therapist and patient a
roadmap for overcoming the depression 'beast.'TreatmentsThatWorkTM
represents the gold standard of behavioral healthcare interventions!
DT All programs have been rigorously tested in clinical trials and are
backed by years of research DT A prestigious scientific advisory
board, led by series Editor-In-Chief David H. Barlow, reviews and
evaluates each intervention to ensure that it meets the highest
standard of evidence so you can be confident that you are using the
most effective treatment available to date DT Our books are reliable
and effective and make it easy for you to provide your clients with
the best care available DT Our corresponding workbooks contain
psychoeducational information, forms and worksheets, and homework
assignments to keep clients engaged and motivated DT A companion
website (www.oup.com/us/ttw) offers downloadable clinical tools and
helpful resources DT Continuing Education (CE) Credits are now
available on select titles in collaboration with PsychoEducational
Resources, Inc. (PER)

The Complementary Therapist's Guide to Red Flags and
Referrals E-Book
Trichotillomania (TTM) is a complex disorder that has long been
considered difficult to treat as few effective therapeutic options
exist. The empirically-supported treatment approach described in this
innovative guide blends traditional behavior therapy elements of habit
reversal training and stimulus control techniques with the more
contemporary behavioral elements of Acceptance and Commitment Therapy
(ACT). With this breakthrough approach, clients learn to be aware of
their pulling and warning signals, use self-management strategies for
stopping and preventing pulling, stop fighting against their pullingrelated urges and thoughts, and work toward increasing their quality
of life.

Treatment for Hoarding Disorder
Obsessive-compulsive disorder (OCD) can develop at a young age and
when it does, it can cause significant distress for the child and the
family. Parents may be unclear on the nature of OCD symptoms and how
to best respond to their child. Family involvement in the child's
symptoms may be making the situation worse for the whole family. When
treating young children with OCD, it is important to recognize the
family component and directly involve parents in treatment. It is also
essential to tailor the treatment to a child's age and developmental
level.This therapist guide presents a family-based treatment for OCD
specifically designed for children ages 5-8. Using a cognitivebehavioral approach, it provides psychoeducation for the family and a
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set of tools for the management of OCD. "Parent tools" involve
differential attention, modeling, and scaffolding techniques. "Child
tools" include cognitive strategies such as "bossing back" and using a
feelings thermometer to rate anxiety. Treatment centers on exposure
with response prevention (E/RP), in which the patient faces feared
situations without avoidance or rituals until anxiety decreases. The
therapist works with the family to create a hierarchy of E/RP tasks
that will be conducted in session and practiced at home. A reward plan
helps motivate the child to complete tasks and cooperate with parents.
The program ends with relapse prevention to maintain gains and prepare
for future symptoms. Therapy process issues are addressed throughout
treatment to help families improve life at home.With helpful tips for
adapting the program to a child's developmental level and family
situation, this guide is a "must-have" for clinicians working with
childhood-onset OCD. The corresponding workbook for families
reinforces the skills introduced in session and provides forms for
homework. Children, their parents, and their families will all benefit
from this comprehensive treatment package.

A Therapist's Guide to Treating Eating Disorders in a Social
Media Age
This indispensable book provides therapists and counselors with
crucial knowledge about psychotropic medications: when and how to make
medication referrals, how to answer patients' questions and help them
handle problems that arise, and how to combine medication and
psychotherapy effectively. Ideal for readers without extensive
background in neurobiology, the book clearly explains how medications
work in the brain and how they affect an individual's emotions,
behavior, and relationships. Strategies for collaborating successfully
with patients, their family members, and prescribers are discussed in
detail. In this edition, psychopharmacology content has been fully
updated.

Exposure and Response (Ritual) Prevention for Obsessive
Compulsive Disorder
The healing benefits of writing can support traditional therapy. While
much has been written about the physical and emotional benefits of
writing, little has been written specifically for mental health
professionals detailing how to use therapeutic journaling with their
clients. Therapeutic journaling—any type of writing or related
expressive process used for the purpose of psychological healing or
growth—can be an extremely helpful adjunctive therapy. When integrated
into an overall treatment plan, regardless of the therapist’s clinical
orientation, journaling can become a dynamic tool for personal growth
and healing. The first part of this book, “Journaling and the Clinical
Process,” gives an overview of therapeutic journaling and the many
potential benefits from its use. It provides concrete and specific
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steps for introducing journaling to psychotherapy clients and answers
questions about structure and logistics. For example, engaging your
client in writing a biographical statement will not only help focus
the treatment plan but also provide a vast amount of background
information. This section also introduces two very beneficial mnemonic
devices to help clients focus and organize journaling between
sessions. The next section, “Presenting Problems and Journaling
Solutions,” addresses nine different diagnoses and explains
specifically how therapeutic journaling can be integrated into the
treatment plan of these diagnoses. Key diagnoses are covered:
adjustment disorders, anxiety, depression, grief, low self-esteem,
couple and relationship issues, addictions, disordered eating, and
post-traumatic stress disorder. The final part of the book,
“Journaling Roadblocks and Building Blocks,” addresses potentially
difficult, sticky, or challenging situations regarding journaling,
such as possible resistance to therapeutic journaling, privacy issues,
safe boundaries, and protection of client material. Importantly, it
also reviews those circumstances in which it is best not to use
therapeutic journaling or when journaling is contraindicated. The
author offers a program designed for therapists for creating their own
therapeutic journaling practice. The Healing Power of Writing is
filled with case studies, step-by-step exercises, and clear and
practical guidelines for mental health professionals who want to
incorporate journaling into their clients’ treatment.

A Massage Therapist's Guide to Understanding, Locating and
Treating Myofascial Trigger Points
Describes the evidence-based approaches to preventing relapse of major
mental and substance-related disorders. Therapist's Guide to Evidencebased Relapse Prevention combines the theoretical rationale, empirical
data, and the practical "how-to" for intervention programs. The first
section will serve to describe the cognitive-behavioral model of
relapse and provide a general introduction to relapse prevention
techniques. While Section II will focus on specific problem areas,
Section III will focus on diverse populations and treatment settings.
Incorporates theoretical and empirical support Provides step-by-step
strategies for implementing relapse prevention techniques Includes
case studies that describe application of relapse prevention
techniques

Treating Impulse Control Disorders
This guide includes all the information and materials necessary to
implement a successful cognitive behavioral therapy program for
impulse control disorders (CBT-ICD).

The Healing Power of Writing: A Therapist's Guide to Using
Journaling With Clients
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The problem of compulsive hoarding and acquiring is more widespread
than commonly believed. It often goes undiagnosed, either because
sufferers are ashamed of their compulsions or because they dont
believe it is a problem that merits professional attention. As much as
two percent of the U.S. population suffers secretly from this
condition. However, compulsive hoarding can be an emotionally
exhausting, uncontrollable, and sometimes dangerous problem. Written
by the developers of this groundbreaking treatment, this manual is the
first to present an empirically supported and effective CBT program
for treating compulsive hoarding and acquiring. This guide gives
clinicians the information to understand hoarding and proven tools to
help clients overcome their compulsive behaviors. It teaches
individuals how to recognize errors in thinking and uses both imagined
and real exposures to teach them the skills they need to manage their
problem. Home visits by the clinician are a part of the treatment, as
well as consultations with other professionals who might assist if
necessary. Homework exercises include behavioral experiments to test
personal beliefs about possessions, developing an organization plan
and filing system, and sorting and organizing items room-by-room.
Designed to be used in conjunction with the corresponding workbook,
this therapist guide provides numerous assessment and intervention
forms to help clients use the methods described in this program.
Complete with case examples and strategies for dealing with problems,
this user-friendly guide is a dependable resource that no clinician
can do without. TreatmentsThatWorkTM represents the gold standard of
behavioral healthcare interventions! · All programs have been
rigorously tested in clinical trials and are backed by years of
research · A prestigious scientific advisory board, led by series
Editor-In-Chief David H. Barlow, reviews and evaluates each
intervention to ensure that it meets the highest standard of evidence
so you can be confident that you are using the most effective
treatment available to date · Our books are reliable and effective and
make it easy for you to provide your clients with the best care
available · Our corresponding workbooks contain psychoeducational
information, forms and worksheets, and homework assignments to keep
clients engaged and motivated · A companion website
(www.oup.com/us/ttw) offers downloadable clinical tools and helpful
resources · Continuing Education (CE) Credits are now available on
select titles in collaboration with PsychoEducational Resources, Inc.
(PER)

Overcoming Depression
The best-selling pathology textbook for massage therapy is now in its
Fourth Edition. The book presents detailed information on the
etiology, signs and symptoms, and treatment of over 200 diseases and
conditions, emphasizing how massage influences the disease and healing
processes and how therapists can maximize the benefits while
minimizing the risks. This edition includes Modality Recommendation
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Charts offering specific advice about modalities to pursue or avoid in
various circumstances. The book has been reorganized to include an
introductory chapter on fundamental concepts and a concluding chapter
on cancer. New topics covered include myeloma, sickle cell disease,
and autism spectrum disorders. A bound-in CD-ROM includes animations,
video clips, interactive flashcards, quiz questions, an audio
glossary, and printable client history forms.

Treating Nonepileptic Seizures
The primary aim of Treating Nonepileptic Seizures: Therapist Guide is
to equip physicians, psychologists, therapists, nurses, and other
practitioners with a validated, step-by-step treatment for psychogenic
nonepileptic seizures (NES) that can improve the lives of patients
with this disabling disorder. Patients with NES frequently present in
neurology, psychiatry, psychology, and emergency departments. The
disorder has been documented in the medical literature for centuries,
and much is known about the phenomenology, seizure characteristics,
psychiatric comorbidities, neuropsychological testing, and
psychosocial aspects in NES. However, until recently, much less was
known about the effective treatments of patients with psychogenic NES.
This intervention provides guidance for clinicians in treating
patients with NES and is designed to be used in conjunction with the
patient workbook, Taking Control of Your Seizures. Session by session,
the Workbook facilitates communication between treatment providers and
individual patients with seizures. The authors' clinical experience
with epilepsy and NES and research in developing the treatment
approach for seizures directly informed the treatment model described.
Many patients treated with the intervention have demonstrated
improvements in seizures, symptoms, and quality of life.

Therapist's Guide to Clinical Intervention
The massage therapist's guide to treating headaches and neck pain is a
practical guide for the massage therapist to assist them in
identifying appropriate massage treatment for those experiencing
headaches and neck pain. The book describes the most common headache
types and causes for neck pain that can be effectively addressed with
therapeutic massage and associated methods easily incorporated into
massage. Assessment procedures are provided both to identify
appropriate treatment and to alert the massage therapist to more
serious conditions that could be responsible for the symptoms and
require a referral for further diagnosis and treatment. Protocols for
treatment using massage and other soft tissue methods are provided.
The text is written in a practical way that is user friendly.
Incorporates a DVD demonstrating the palpation and treatment methods.
Abundant illustrations and photos • Easy reference, easy language •
DVD demonstrating methods and technique, such as: massage of face and
head, massage of neck; and treatment of breathing pattern disorders
and headaches • Written by two world-renowned authors
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Family Based Treatment for Young Children With OCD
A new and effective psychotherapeutic treatment for persons affected
by Bipolar I and Bipolar II Disorder is now available for therapists
to put into practice. Clinical Hypnotherapist Meera Duncan has
developed Environmental Stress-Targeted Therapy (EVSTT) in response to
her research, which shows that environmental stress is an additional
component to causation of Bipolar Disorder. EVSTT utilizes hypnosis
and has been proven to be highly successful with patients with this
disorder. Through the use of hypnotherapy, EVSTT targets and
desensitizes the triggers and associations linked to manic, hypomanic,
and depressive episodes. This treatment protocol reduces the severity
of each subsequent episode, increases the maintenance phase between
episodes, and shortens the duration of each subsequent episode.
Therapists and clients will achieve optimum success by following the
five stages of treatment that incorporate a fluid combination of
additional psychotherapeutic methods : 1. Assessment 2. Counselling 3.
Talk Therapy, Cognitive Behavioral Therapy 4. EVSTT Hypnosis for
Triggers and Associations 5. EVSTT Hypnosis for Trauma, Family Focused
Therapy, Relapse Prevention Plan This book is the first of its kind to
focus on environmental stress as a new theory of causation, and
highlights the safety and effectiveness of hypnosis and hypnotherapy
on treating clients with Bipolar Disorder. Therapists and clients
alike will be encouraged by the success of this treatment protocol
that offers new hope to clients with this disorder to live happier
healthier lives.

Treating Late Life Depression
Everything mental health clinicians need to know aboutthe medical
conditions of their patients. Examining a variety of frequent
medicalconditions?diabetes, heart failure, cancer, obesity,
andmore?this handbook gives clinicians a better understanding ofhow
physical health issues play out in the context of mental
healthproblems and how knowledge of them can be effectively
incorporatedinto a psychotherapeutic treatment regimen.

Managing Social Anxiety
Social Anxiety Disorder (SAD) is common and often underdiagnosed. It
can interfere with school or work, and may cause difficulty with close
relationships. In repeated trials, cognitive-behavioral therapy has
proven the most effective treatment for this disorder. Written by the
developers of an empirically supported and effective CBT program for
treating Social Anxiety Disorder, this guide includes all the
information and materials necessary to implement successful treatment.
The therapeutic technique described in this book is research-based
with a proven success rate, and can be used with those clients
currently taking medication, as well as those who aren't. Using a
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model that focuses on how social anxiety is maintained rather than how
it develops, the renowned authors provide clinicians with step-by-step
instructions for teaching their clients important skills that have
been scientifically tested and shown to be effective in treating
Social Anxiety Disorder. Designed to be used in conjunction with its
corresponding workbook, the therapist guide focuses on using cognitive
restructuring techniques to help break the cycle of anxiety. When used
together, both books form a complete treatment package that can be
used successfully by informed practicing mental health professionals.
Complete with session outlines, key concepts, case vignettes and
strategies for dealing with problems, this user-friendly guide is a
dependable resource that no clinician can do without!
TreatmentsThatWorkTM represents the gold standard of behavioral
healthcare interventions! · All programs have been rigorously tested
in clinical trials and are backed by years of research · A prestigious
scientific advisory board, led by series Editor-In-Chief David H.
Barlow, reviews and evaluates each intervention to ensure that it
meets the highest standard of evidence so you can be confident that
you are using the most effective treatment available to date · Our
books are reliable and effective and make it easy for you to provide
your clients with the best care available · Our corresponding
workbooks contain psychoeducational information, forms and worksheets,
and homework assignments to keep clients engaged and motivated · A
companion website (www.oup.com/us/ttw) offers downloadable clinical
tools and helpful resources · Continuing Education (CE) Credits are
now available on select titles in collaboration with PsychoEducational
Resources, Inc. (PER)

Trichotillomania
Contributors from the Masterson Institute introduce the fundamental
concepts, theories, and treatment approaches of James F. Masterson,
synthesizing the material of his 14 books and many articles. The
second part is a workbook in the form of a questionnaire to enable
practitioners to apply the skill

Therapist's Guide to Positive Psychological Interventions
A Therapist's Guide to Treating Eating Disorders in a Social
Media Age
A thoroughly updated version of a key practitioner text, this new
edition includes a treatment manual of cognitive-behavioural therapy
for Bipolar Disorder which incorporates the very latest understanding
of the psycho-social aspects of bipolar illness. Updated to reflect
treatment packages developed by the authors over the last decade, and
the successful completion of a large randomized controlled study which
shows the efficacy of CBT for relapse prevention in Bipolar Disorder
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Demonstrates the positive results of a combined approach of cognitive
behavioural therapy and medication Provides readers with a basic
knowledge of bipolar disorders and its psycho-social aspects,
treatments, and the authors’ model for psychological intervention
Includes numerous clinical examples and case studies

Managing Social Anxiety
The massage therapist's guide to treating headaches and neck pain is a
practical guide for the massage therapist to assist them in
identifying appropriate massage treatment for those experiencing
headaches and neck pain. The book describes the most common headache
types and causes for neck pain that can be effectively addressed with
therapeutic massage and associated methods easily incorporated into
massage. Assessment procedures are provided both to identify
appropriate treatment and to alert the massage therapist to more
serious conditions that could be responsible for the symptoms and
require a referral for further diagnosis and treatment. Protocols for
treatment using massage and other soft tissue methods are provided.
The text is written in a practical way that is user friendly.
Incorporates access to a website demonstrating the palpation and
treatment methods. Abundant illustrations and photos Easy reference,
easy language Associated website demonstrating methods and technique,
such as: massage of face and head, massage of neck; and treatment of
breathing pattern disorders and headaches Written by two worldrenowned authors NOTE THAT THE VIDEO MATERIAL ACCOMPANYING THIS BOOK
COMES ON A WEBSITE AND NOT A DVD - THE PRODUCT IS OTHERWISE IDENTICAL

The Art Therapists' Primer
This Therapist Guide provides clinicians with session-by-session
instructions for implementing an effective, CBT-based treatment for
pathological gambling. The treatment outlined helps clients to not
only overcome their problem, but also to deal with the many
consequences of their excessive gambling including financial problems
and interpersonal conflicts.

A Therapist's Guide To Treating Bipolar Disorder With
Hypnosis
This book guides clinicians in treating individuals with OCD through
the use of exposure and ritual (response) prevention, one of the most
effective and the most studied treatments for OCD.

A Massage Therapist's Guide to Pathology
Depression is a common problem for individuals in their senior years.
This therapist guide outlines a three-phase programme based on the
principles of cognitive-behavioural therapy.
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Beyond a Shadow of a Diet
This is a client workbook for those in treatment or considering
treatment for social anxiety. This program has met the American
Psychological Association's Division 12 Task Force criteria for
empirically-supported treatments. Clients will learn how social
anxiety interferes with the achievement of life goals. The workbook
includes information about a variety of interventions, such as
exposure, cognitive re-framing, and medication.

A Massage Therapist's Guide to Treating Headaches and Neck
Pain E-Book
Author of AP's bestselling "Therapist's Guide to Clinical
Intervention" now turns her attention to substance abuse intervention.
The book will follow a similar format to her previous book, presenting
information in easy to read outline form, with relevant forms, patient
questionnaires, checklists, business documents, etc. Part I discusses
the social impact of substance abuse and provides a general overview
of the physiological and psychological characteristics of abuse, DSM
IV definition of abuse, and classifications of the varying types of
drugs. Part II is the main section of the book and covers assessment,
different stages of abuse/recovery, and treatment choices. Coverage
includes the discussion of myriad self help choices (e.g. AA), group
therapy, brief therapy, and more. Discussion will also include making
a determination of treatment as inpatient or outpatient, and issues
relevant to special populations (teenagers, geriatrics, comorbidity
patients, etc.). Part III presents skill building resources. Part IV
covers prevention, quality assurance, and also includes a glossary. *
Outlines treatment goals and objectives * Outlines for assessing
special circumstances * Offers skill building resources to supplement
treatment

Tumbleweeds
Beyond a Shadow of a Diet provides concrete steps for establishing a
normal relationship with food and methods for understanding and
treating the psychological aspects of compulsive eating.

Anger Management
I know the subject of Domestic Violence and Sexual Assault from the
inside out. I survived the horror of being abused by my husband for
nine years, and later started a Domestic Violence ministry that has
grown larger than anything I ever anticipated. From researching
victims and therapists and spending countless hours counseling the
women who have come through the ministry, I have learned this: Most
therapists are underprepared to help in the way they most hope, and
the way victims most need. This guide is my way of helping you help
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them.

A Massage Therapists' Guide to Lower Back and Pelvic Pain
The relationship people have with their possessions ranges from purely
utilitarian to intensely emotional. For most people, their personal
possessions provide them with a sense of security, comfort, and
pleasure. However, if someone loses the ability to distinguish useful
or important possessions from those that make life overly complicated,
the objects can become a prison. For people who suffer from Hoarding
Disorder (HD), the process of getting rid of unneeded objects is not
easy. For them, possessions never "feel" unneeded and trying to get
rid of them is an excruciating emotional ordeal. This Second Edition
of Treatment for Hoarding Disorder is the culmination of more than 20
years of research on understanding hoarding and building an effective
intervention to address its myriad components. Thoroughly updated and
reflective of changes made to the Fifth Edition of the Diagnostic and
Statistical Manual for Mental Disorders (DSM-5), this second edition
of the Therapist Guide and accompanying client Workbook outlines an
empirically supported and effective CBT program for treating hoarding
disorder. This Therapist Guide is written for mental health clinicianspsychologists, social workers, psychiatrists, counselors, and
psychiatric nurses-to guide effective treatment of people with
hoarding disorder. It provides numerous assessment and intervention
forms to help clients use the methods described in the intervention. A
major goal of the treatment is to recapture the positive role of
possessions in the lives of people with hoarding problems, and
strategies are outlined for sustaining gains and making further
progress, as well as for managing stressful life events that can
provoke problematic acquiring and difficulty discarding.

Help Me Help Her
Provides information for mental health practitioners on the basics of
anger and anger disorder, and describes an anger management program
that can be modified for use in private practice or institutional
settings.

Therapist's Guide to Substance Abuse Intervention
A Therapist's Guide to EMDR reviews the theoretical basis for EMDR and
presents new information on the neurobiology of trauma. It provides a
detailed explanation of the procedural steps along with helpful
suggestions and modifications. Areas essential to successful
utilization of EMDR are emphasized. These include: case
conceptualization; preparation for EMDR trauma processing, including
resource development and installation; target development; methods for
unblocking blocked processing, including the creative use of
interweaves; and session closure. Case examples are used throughout to
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illustrate concepts. The emphasis in this book is on clinical
usefulness, not research. This book goes into the therapy room with
clinicians who actually use EMDR, and shows readers how to do it in
practice, not just in theory. In short, this is the new, practical
book on EMDR.

A Massage Therapist's Guide to Treating Headaches and Neck
Pain
An innovative therapeutic approach for counteracting the impact of
social media on eating disorders and identity formation. All humans
need space to think, to be, and to process without constant
distraction. This is especially true of adolescents and young adults,
for whom identity formation is a consuming task. Social media has
generated both a place for the creation of identity and an audience.
But constant connection leaves little space without intrusion from
others. For those with body dissatisfaction and/or eating disorders,
living in today’s world can be especially challenging, and viewing
images on social media and other online formats can be devastating.
Shauna Frisbie utilizes phototherapy techniques to view clientselected images (whether they be of themselves or others) to help
uncover underlying messages that are impacting their relationship to
their bodies. Integrating concepts of healing narratives,
neuroscience, and phototherapy, this book will help any therapist
promote self-compassion, self-reflection, and healing in their
clients.

Therapist's Guide to Clinical Intervention
An innovative therapeutic approach for counteracting the impact of
social media on eating disorders and identity formation. All humans
need space to think, to be, and to process without constant
distraction. This is especially true of adolescents and young adults,
for whom identity formation is a consuming task. Social media has
generated both a place for the creation of identity and an audience.
But constant connection leaves little space without intrusion from
others. For those with body dissatisfaction and/or eating disorders,
living in today’s world can be especially challenging, and viewing
images on social media and other online formats can be devastating.
Shauna Frisbie utilizes phototherapy techniques to view clientselected images (whether they be of themselves or others) to help
uncover underlying messages that are impacting their relationship to
their bodies. Integrating concepts of healing narratives,
neuroscience, and phototherapy, this book will help any therapist
promote self-compassion, self-reflection, and healing in their
clients.

Compulsive Hoarding and Acquiring
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Describing the background to the evolution of Rnon-specificS backache
as well as the assessment and treatment methods ideal for use in
combination with massage therapy, deriving from physical therapy,
osteopathic, and chiropractic sources, this book describes these
methods individually and then integrates them into a detailed
description of a massage session focusing on the person with backache.

Overcoming Pathological Gambling
The definitive therapist manual for Integrative Behavioral Couple
Therapy (IBCT)—one of the most empirically supported approaches to
couple therapy. Andrew Christensen, codeveloper (along with the late
Neil Jacobson) of Integrative Behavioral Couple Therapy, and Brian
Doss provide an essential manual for their evidence-based practice.
The authors offer guidance on formulation, assessment, and feedback of
couples’ distress from an IBCT perspective. They also detail
techniques to achieve acceptance and deliberate change. In this
updated edition of the work, readers learn about innovations to the
IBCT approach in the 20+ years since the publication of the original
edition—including refinements of core therapeutic techniques.
Additionally, this edition provides new guidance on working with
diverse couples, complex clinical issues, and integrating technology
into a course of treatment.

Understanding Writer's Block
Therapist’s Guide to Clinical Intervention, Third Edition, is an
essential reference for providing clinical services and associated
case formulations requiring formalized goals and objectives. It is
ideal for use in assessment, treatment, consultation, completing
insurance forms, and/or participating in managed care. This practical,
hand-on book, outlines treatment goals and objectives for each type of
psychopathology as defined by the diagnostic and statistical manual by
the American Psychiatric Association. It additionally provides skillbuilding resources and samples of all major professional forms likely
to be used in clinical treatment. The third edition conveniently maps
individualized treatment plans utilizing evidence-based best practices
and standards of care. Diagnostic information is presented by
associated disorder or theme for easier access. New special
assessments and skill-building entries are included. Also new are
numerous website/URLs associated with research articles, and consumer
resources have been provided to complement clinical information and
patient education. Outlines treatment goals and objectives for DSM-IV
diagnoses Presents evidence-based best practices of intervention
Provides the basis for assessing special circumstances Offers skill
building resources to supplement treatment Contains samples for a wide
range of business and clinical forms Supplies websites for additional
clinical information and patient education
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A Therapist's Guide to the Personality Disorders
Though writer's block creates personal havoc and disastrous social
consequences, it is not usually viewed as a mental disorder. Here is
an in-depth study, a foundation for the development of a treatment
approach more sensitive and precise than any currently available.

Borderline Personality Disorder
Doctor Ellen G. Horovitz shares over 40 years of experience as she
transliterates evidence-based art therapy into medical terminology.
This revised and updated Third Edition spells out the how-to's behind
producing art therapy assessments, process notes, significant
sessions, objectives and modalities, termination summaries and
internet-based assessments into translatable documentation, designed
to dovetail within an interdisciplinary medical model. In addition,
this third edition emphasizes information on how to use psychological
applications and art therapy based assessments to ensure best
practices and efficacy of patient care. This step-by-step methodology
fashions these reports, placing art therapy on equal footing with all
mental health clinicians and generates records, which serve as points
of departure for practitioners. This text is designed as a teaching
tool that lays the foundation to enhance pertinent skills that are
important to patient practice, including the armament to write up
clinically-based reports that serve as a model for the field.
Additionally, the practitioner is offered sample formats, legends and
abbreviations of clinical and psychiatric terms, guidelines for
recordable events, instructions of writing up objectives, modalities,
and treatment goals as well as training on composing progress versus
process notes. The Appendices provides a wealth of information and
forms to use in one's clinical practice. This must-have reference
manual amasses information that will serve as a companion guide for
every art therapist to formulate clinical reports, and it will aid
patients toward their trajectory of wellness, recovery and, above all,
health.

Integrative Behavioral Couple Therapy: A Therapist's Guide
to Creating Acceptance and Change, Second Edition
Describing the background of non-specific backache as well as the
assessment and treatment methods ideal for use in combination with
massage therapy, this book describes osteopathic and chiropractic
methods and then integrates them into a detailed description of a
massage session focusing on the person with backache.

Cognitive Therapy for Bipolar Disorder
This is a must-have reference for clinicians completing insurance
forms, participating in managed care, or practicing in treatment
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settings requiring formalized goals and treatment objectives. This
practical, hands-on handbook outlines treatment goals and objectives
for each type of psychopathology.

The Therapist's Guide to Psychopharmacology, Revised Edition
The disorder and lack of control that characterize BPD are, however,
organized around consistent habits. The Taking Control Program
presented by Fusco and Freeman targets these patterns, helping people
understand, address, and, eventually, alter them for the better.
Borderline Personality Disorder: A Patient's Guide to Taking Control
is your means to begin to take command of your life by following the
therapeutic course described in these pages. Chapter by chapter, you
will explore the nine basic patterns that typify BPD. Once you
understand each of these patters, you will then assess the degree to
which you exhibit any number of those patterns and learn various
strategies that you can adopt to address those habits. The Patient's
Guide provides a step-by-step cognitive program rich in worksheets and
exercises to facilitate your personal process of self-examination and
problem solving. Fusco and Freeman offer those diagnosed with BPD, as
well as their therapists, invaluable guidance in negotiating the
pitfalls of BPD as you move ahead toward the prospect of retaking
control over your life.
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